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7. If you do not receive a viral COVID-19 test at least 5 days after your last date of exposure,
you must quarantine for 10 days. 

8. A Public Health clearance letter is not required to end quarantine, but may be provided when
at the request of the individual who completes quarantine. 

9. Close contacts who qualify for exemption from quarantine and COVID-19 testing: 
a. People who have tested positive for COVID-19 within the past 90 days and recovered

as long as they do not develop new symptoms; or, 
b. People who are fully vaccinated as long as they do not develop new symptoms. 
c. In the K-12 indoor classroom settings, for students who were between 3 to 6 feet of an

infected student, if both the infected student and the exposed student correctly and
consistently wore well-fitting masks the entire time, the exposed student will not be
considered a close contact. This exception does not apply to teachers, staff, or other
adults in the indoor classroom setting. 

10. Close contacts with ongoing exposure to COVID-19 and who are not fully vaccinated should: 
a. Quarantine immediately and throughout the isolation period of the person with

COVID-19; 
b. Get tested immediately when they are identified as a close contact; 
c. Continue to quarantine for an additional 10 days starting after the end of the isolation

period for the person with COVID-19; 
d. Schedule and receive a COVID-19 test 5-7 days after your last date of exposure;

1) If positive, refer to Section F. 

2) If negative, quarantine may be discontinued after day 7. Self-monitor for symptoms
of COVID-19 for the remaining IO days after your last date of exposure. 

e. If you do not undergo a viral COVID-19 test, you must quarantine for IO days. 
11. Asymptomatic healthcare personnel (HCP), regardless of vaccination status, are not required

to quarantine but must be tested 3-4 days after the last date of exposure.a. If positive, refer to Section F. 

12. Any HCP who develops fever or symptoms consistent with COVID-19 should immediately
self-isolate and contact their established point of contact (e.g., occupational health program)
to arrange for medical evaluation and testing. 

13. All HCP should follow recommended infection prevention and control practices and monitor
for symptoms consistent with COVID-19.
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